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26 October 2021 
 

Year 12 2022 – Commemorative Jersey 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 
 
To help celebrate the final year for Year 12, 2022, orders for the St John Paull II Commemorative 
Jersey are now being taken. The creation and wearing of a Year 12 jersey is a tradition practised 
in many schools.  
 
The wearing of the jersey is a privilege afforded to students who consistently meet the College 
standards of uniform and attendance. The CEDP attendance expectation is at least 90%. For the 
students who do meet the required standards, the jersey can only be worn as part of the uniform 
on Friday of each week in 2021/22. As part of placing an order, parents, carers and students are 
agreeing to the following: 
 

• I/we understand that wearing the jersey is a privilege afforded to students who have an 
attendance rate of 90+% and have consistently worn the College uniform correctly. 

• I/we understand that the jersey can only be worn as part of the uniform on Friday of each 
week in 2021/22. 

• I/we understand that all nicknames are to be approved by the Principal of the College. 
 
The jersey is polyester with long sleeves and features the school colours.  The back of the jersey 
features the year (2022) and space for a name/nickname. Sizes range from 2XS to 4XL. Please 
note orders will only be placed with the company pending the approval of all names/nicknames by 
the Principal of the College.   
 
The jersey cost is $88. Payment must be paid in full when ordering.  Orders and payment will be 
taken until Wednesday 3 November 2021. No orders can be accepted after this date. If the full 
amount has not been paid by 3 November 2021, the order will be invalid. Students are to submit 
the Google form with their size and name/nickname. This can be found on the Year 11 Google 
Classroom.  Payments are to be made using the QKR App. 
 
It is planned that students will take their jersey to Retreat and wear it for the traditional group 
photo.  
 
All enquiries regarding the Year 12, 2022 jersey should be directed to Mr Luke Albery, Stage 6 
Student Learning Advisor. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Jim Fanning      Peter Regan 
Principal      Assistant Principal 
 


